

WV Center for Nursing

Statewide Education Planning Committee 

January 20, 2012 at 9:30AM 

WV Higher Education Policy Commission

President’s Conference Room; 9th Floor

Minutes

Present: Duane Napier, Pam Alderman, Shelia Kyle,  Cindy Persily, 
Absent: Michelle Winters, Jerry Yoho & Melissa Aguilar
	Agenda Item
	Discussion
	Action

	I. Call to Order
	
	P. Alderman called the meeting to order

	II. Approval of Minutes; March 10, 2011
	Correct wording the paragraph found under New Business, Subpoint B to ensure understanding of the reader.
	Motion to approve minutes: S. Kyle
2nd: C. Persily
Motion carried.

	III. Old Business
	
	

	A. Consideration for developing a Master Plan for Nursing Education
	A positive response from ADDNE was not given as of this meeting.  This subject will be brought up again for their consideration in May and later revisited by this committee.  
	Motion: to continue work with this and report on its development in one year (S. Kyle)
2nd: C. Persily 

Motion carried.

	B. Accepted qualified versus qualified not accepted
	Staff reported that application that are received tend to go to the registrar or directly to the deans for approval or denial.  It is hoped to have the statement discussed about data collection on the Fall 2012 applications.  As a reminder, the Legal Department with HEPC stated that the data collection and the statement provided for approval does not violated FURPA.
The Staff will meet with Dr. Hill (Interim Chancellor), Chancellor Skidmore and Bruce Walker (Legal, HEPC) to review and proceed with this data collection.
	

	IV. New Business


	
	

	A. IOM Team Meeting report of January 19, 2012
	Staff and committee feel that the meeting went very well.  Groups reviewed the plan and the team was able to form a steering committee.  Strategies to achieving IOM goals were planned.  Notes will be distributed shortly from the Center Staff.  
There was discussion on possibly hiring a part-time employee for the work needed to be conducted with the IOM Team. 
	Recommendation: money in the amount of $5,000 be taken from the unbudgeted funds to create a grant (account) for the IOM Team in order to achieve goals.

	B. ADN Action Team
	The Action Team has been meeting regularly since its creation.  Progress has been made and agreements among the programs involved have been achieved.  More meetings will be scheduled now that the holiday season has concluded.  
	

	   V. Strategic Plan


	This particular committee is somewhat behind in its plan, but will be working towards getting back on track.  
	

	VI. Announcements
	
	

	VII. Next Meeting Date and 
       Adjournment


	The next meeting is scheduled for Thursday, March 8, 2012 at 1:00 p.m. 


	Motion to adjourn: S. Kyle
2nd: C. Persily
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